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March 30, 1970

Frank D. Cluff

Radiological Safety Branch, NVOO

WATER ANALYSIS - BIKINI ATOLL

Reference is made to my letter dated December 2, 1969 to
Jack A. Tobin concerning the radioactive analysis of Bikini
Atoll water samples. The water samples were just received
and Walter Payne of the USPHS, Honolulu has fowarded them
to Allan Smith, USPHS, Las Vegas for the analysis, A} will
be coordinating this analysis with you.

When the results of the analysis is known, please forward the
information to me so that I can relay it on to the Trust Territory.

CRIGINEL SIGNED BS
WILLIAM A. BONNET

William A. Bonnet

EPB-261
Director
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